
THE CALENDAR

Sunday, March 30
8:00 am   | The Holy Eucharist (Rite I)
9:15 am   | Nursery available until 11:45 am
9:15 am   | Choir Rehearsal, Church
9:30 am   | Sunday School for All Ages
10:30 am | The Holy Eucharist (Rite II) 
12:00 pm | Education for Ministry (EfM), Library

Monday, March 31
5:00 pm   | Cursillo Reunion Group, Library

Tuesday, April 1
9:30 am   | ESL Class, Parish Hall 
10:00 am | Staff Meeting
12:00 pm | Young Adults Lunch, Nature’s Table

Wednesday, April 2
10:00 am | Rector’s Bible Study, Library
11:00 am | Balance Class, Contact Carol Hancock
12:10 pm | The Holy Eucharist with Prayers for
                  Healing and Anointing, Chapel
12:45 pm | First Wednesday Lunch Bunch
5:00 pm   | Stations of the Cross
5:30 pm   | Lent Dinner & Program, Parish Hall

Thursday, April 3
9:30 am   | ESL Class, Parish Hall
5:30 pm   | Theology on Tap, Brick Deli

Friday, April 4
7:00 am   | Men’s Cursillo Reunion Group, Library
9:00 am   | Yoga, Contact Carol Hancock

Saturday, April 5
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COMING UP AT ST. JOHN’S

LOVE GOD. LOVE YOUR NEIGHBOR. LOVE YOURSELF. 

Lent has long been a season of preparation for
baptism, a time when individuals would ready
themselves to enter the life of faith. As we
prepare to baptize at the Easter Vigil and renew
our own baptismal vows, we will dedicate our
Wednesday evenings in Lent to exploring the
core commitments of the Baptismal Covenant.
Through scripture, discussion, real-life examples,
guest speakers from the diocese, state, and
community, as well as hands-on activities, we will
deepen our understanding of what it means to
live out our baptism in daily life.

April 2 | Living our Faith 
with the Rev. Canon Geoff Evans
Jesus calls us to spread his Good News by word
and example. This week, the Canon to the
Ordinary will tell how the Diocese of Alabama is
actively engaged in sharing the Gospel of Christ
and how we participate in this important work.
l

Menu for Wednesday is Taco Bar hosted by the
Library Sunday School Class

COMING UP:

April 9 | Perseverance in Faith 
with Father Chase

April 16 | Resistance & Repentance 
with Mother Sarah

ANNOUNCEMENTS

LENT 2025
Wednesdays, 5:00 pm Stations of the Cross,

5:30 pm Dinner, 6:00 pm Program



 Thursday Evening!
Meet up at 5:30pm at the Brick Deli for a laid back
chat and chew with a brew. The Brick is located at
112 Moulton St SE.  

Our Prayers and Thanksgivings
We pray for family and friends who are ill or distressed, especially Marella Adams, Jenny Berry, Ellis Chenault,
Cindy Gordon, Alice Haughaboo, Michael Higdon, John R. Johnson Jr., Marcie Ann Kennedy, Kim McCain,
Katie Mitchell, Lana Pitts, Glynn Tubb, Carolyn Tweedy, Marilyn Volonino, Brett Weaver, and Jack Williamson.

We pray for those who serve in and with the Armed Forces, especially Michael Blair, Steven Blair, Jonathan
Easter, Garrett McElroy, Gray Stephens, and Austin Wallace.

We pray for the departed.

We pray for persecuted Christians and refugees around the world; for an end to poverty, addiction, and
violence of all kinds; for the students, families, teachers, and administrators of Banks-Caddell Elementary
School; for our Companion Diocese of Honduras and their bishop, Lloyd;Church of the Resurrection, Rainbow
City, Messiah, Heflin, Grace Church, Cullman, Grace Church, Sheffield, Grace Church, Woodlawn, Birmingham,
for all clergy spouses, and for all who seek to be faithful to the call of Jesus Christ in their lives.

The Altar Flowers are given to the Glory of God 
in loving memory of Dabney Yeamans Hofammann by Leslie Hofammann 

First Wednesday Lunch Bunch
Following the 12:10 Healing Service, all are invited
to a Dutch treat lunch at a nearby restaurant. 

Easter Flower Dedications Are Open! 
All the flowers on Easter add to the joyful celebration of Jesus' resurrection. Flowers are given to the
glory of God in memory of or thanksgiving for loved ones or for our many blessings. 
Forms are in the narthex, or scan the QR code at the bottom of the calendar for online and printable
forms. To be included in Easter bulletins, dedications and payment must be received by Monday, April 14.  


